PHASE 1/1A
SEWER PROJECT

Sudbury has been investigating wastewater
options for the Route 20 Business District for
decades. Septic systems continue to be an
environmental concern due to the proximity of
these on-site wastewater systems that discharge
near the Town’s Municipal Water Supply wells located
on Raymond Road, as well as a limiting factor to
business operations and/or actual relocation.

SAVE THE DATE! Wednesday June 7, 2023
The Town will be hosting a public outreach meeting
for residents/homeowners regarding hydrogeological
investigation and historical & archeological
investigation efforts related to a new Wastewater
Treatment Facility at the current Department of
Public Works Site, groundwater discharge and the
Phase 1/1A Sewer Project. The time and location are
to be determined and will be posted to the project
website once confirmed. Another meeting will be
scheduled for business owners in early fall of 2023.

You can visit the Phase 1/1A Sewer Project website
(Scan QR code linked below) to stay informed!

Contact the Project Team

(978) 440 - 5421
SewerProject@sudbury.ma.us

sudburysewerproject.com




